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Dear Member, 

 

The FIC (Financial Intelligence Centre) has extended an invite to all authorised users where they will be discussing 

“Targeted financial sanctions”. This webinar will be addressing different content from the 18 August 2022 webinar.  

 

The webinar will focus on combating of terrorist and proliferation financing. Included will be an overview on targeted 

financial sanctions and the obligations of financial and non-financial institutions in terms of the Financial Intelligence 

Centre Act risk-based approach. Accountable institutions will also be guided on possible risks related to targeted 

financial sanctions.  

 

Please choose the Morning or Afternoon session link below to RSVP. 

 

When: Thursday,1 September 2022-Morning Session 

Time: 10:00 to 12:00 

Where: Live on MS Teams  

Link: Invitation| WEBINAR | Targeted Financial Sanctions: 1 September 2022 (Morning session) (everlytic.net) 

 

When: Thursday,1 September 2022-Afternoon Session 

Time: 14:00 to 16:00 

Where: Live on MS Teams  

Link: Invitation| WEBINAR | Targeted Financial Sanctions: Afternoon session, 1 September 2022 (everlytic.net)  

Number: 401/2022 

Relates to:   Equity Market 

  Equity Derivatives Market 

  Commodity Derivatives Market 

  Currency Derivatives Market 

  Interest Rate Derivatives Market 

  Bond Market 

  Bond ETP Market 

 

Date: 18 August 2022 

  

SUBJECT: FIC INVITATION | WEBINAR – TARGETED FINANCIAL SANCTIONS - 1 SEPTEMBER 2022 

  

Name and Surname: Johnathan Cawood 

Designation: Senior Manager - Member Supervision and Enforcement 

https://fic.everlytic.net/public/forms/h/bi7GismkoWWXeLjv/OTAxOGVlZTVmMjE4NWI1MThlNzUzMWEzNDYzMjQ1MmQ3MDRlNTJkYw==
https://fic.everlytic.net/public/forms/h/4Sr7PorSsE2j28BC/MGY2ZDA2OGRjMWRiMGE2NTMxMTIyODA0NzA5M2Y0MGE1MmExZjQxYQ==
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Should members have any questions regarding this Market Notice please contact Yekeen Hutheram in the Market 

Regulation Division at yekeenh@jse.co.za or (011) 5207893. 

 
This Market Notice is available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars 

https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars

